
Page 1 of 1 

From: Jeffery Keller 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Comments Regarding 11-346-EL-SSO 
Received: 6/24/2012 6:12:31 PM 
Message: 
Dear PUCO Commissioners: 

I urge you to support AEP Ohio's modified Electric Security Plan (Case Numbers 11-346-EL-SSO, 11-
348-EL-SSO, 11-349-EL-AAM, 11-350-EL-AAM). These plans support fair competition that will offer 
reliable electtic service at the lowest reasonable rates while protecting Ohio jobs. 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio repeatedly has asked AEP Ohio to delay its move to a 
competitive market. Regulators had a good reason to do so ~ it kept electricity prices lower than what 
they would have been in the competitive market. Now that market rates are below AEP Ohio's rates, the 
utility has agreed to your request to move to a competitive market. 

Other utilities in Ohio were allowed a raulti-billion-dollar, multi-year transition plan. I ask you to 
support AEP Ohio's request for a three-year transition plan. TTiis transition will ensure robust 
competition between sttong competitors while fairly compensating AEP Ohio for assets currently 
dedicated to customers, but used by competitors for their own profit. Denying AEP Ohio an appropriate 
ttansition period is neither fair nor in the spirit ofthe deregulation legislation enacted by the Ohio 
General Assembly. 

Sincerely, 
Jeffery Keller 
5195KentlandCt 
Columbus, OH 43221-5605 
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From: Lisa Festi 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Conunents Regarding 11-346-EL-SSO 
Received: 6/24/2012 3:26:43 PM 
Message: 
Dear PUCO Commissioners: 

I urge you to support AEP Ohio's modified Electric Security Plan (Case Numbers 11-346-EL-SSO, 11-
348-EL-SSO, 11-349-EL-AAM, 11-350-EL-AAM). These plans support fair competition that will offer 
reliable electtic service at the lowest reasonable rates while protecting Ohio jobs. 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio repeatedly has asked AEP Ohio to delay its move to a 
competitive market. Regulators had a good reason to do so — it kept electticity prices lower than what 
they would have been in the competitive market. Now that market rates are below AEP Ohio's rates, the 
utility has agreed to your request to move to a competitive market. 

Other utilities in Ohio were allowed a multi-billion-dollar, multi-year transition plan. I ask you to 
support AEP Ohio's request for a three-year transition plan. This transition will ensure robust 
competition between sttong competitors while fairly compensating AEP Ohio for assets currently 
dedicated to customers, but used by competitors for their own profit. Denying AEP Ohio an appropriate 
ttansition period is neither fair nor in the spirit ofthe deregulation legislation enacted by the Ohio 
General Assembly. 

Sincerely, 
Lisa Festi 
10513 BrettridgeDr 
Powell, OH 43065-8479 
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